
Website Accessibility Statement 

 If you cannot fully access the information on any web page of this site, please let us know the 

accessibility issue you are having by contacting. Brenda Voth, Webmaster, at 701-622-3263 or by email. 

We will try to provide the information to you in an alternate format and/or make the necessary 

improvements to make the information accessible. If you would like to file a formal grievance under 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act, you may contact our Section 504 coordinator, Cody Miller-Kraft, at 

Roosevelt Public School, PO Box 197, Carson, ND 58529, 701-622-3263, or by email. 

 

Link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yUxrug3SsVyuVOUoG5UFzLSIrrXGml3OtM4xoFBiR_Q/edit 

 

Accessibility Policy (POLICY ABDA) 

 The Roosevelt Public School is committed to ensuring accessibility of its website for students 

with disabilities, parents with disabilities, and members of the public with disabilities. All pages on the 

District’s website will conform to the W3C WAI’s Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.9, Level 

AA conformance, or updated equivalents of these guidelines. 

 

 The Superintendent is directed to establish procedures whereby students, parents, and 

members of the public may present a complaint regarding a violation of the Americans with Disabilities 

Act (ADA), Section 504 and Title II related to the accessibility of any official District web presence that is 

developed by, maintained by, or offered through the District or third party vendors and open sources. 
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